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Question 

 

“In relation to Building Bye-Laws (Jersey) 2007 technical guidance document Part 8: Access to and use of 

buildings, will the Minister state, for each of the last five years, the number of applications for ‘new-build’ 

dwellings that have had any provisions of Section 11.3 of the guidance disapplied and provide, for each 

such application, the reason for not applying these provisions and the associated building application 

reference number?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

I can confirm that the Building Standards Manger has confirmed to me that the guidance under paragraph 

11.3 of section 10 of TGD 8 “Access and use of Buildings”, has not been disapplied to any new dwellings 

in the last five years.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://www.jerseylaw.je/laws/current/ro_80_2007
https://www.gov.je/SiteCollectionDocuments/Planning%20and%20building/TD%20Part8AccesstoandUseofBuildings%202007%20(2012%20amendments)20120720%20MM.pdf
https://www.gov.je/SiteCollectionDocuments/Planning%20and%20building/TD%20Part8AccesstoandUseofBuildings%202007%20(2012%20amendments)20120720%20MM.pdf

